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Important Information 
1112 N. Bendix Dr. 

South Bend, IN 46628
(574) 232.8021

Monday - Friday 9:00am-5:00pm
(Drive-Up 9:00-5:30 Fridays Only)

3630 Edison Lakes Parkway
Mishawaka, IN 46545

(574) 255.2323
Monday - Friday 9:00am-5:00pm

Saturday 9:00am-12:00
(Drive up 9:00-5:30 Fridays Only)

1404 East Ireland Road
South Bend, IN 46614

(574) 231.4508
Monday - Friday 9:00 - 5:00pm

(Drive up 9:00-5:30 Fridays Only
and Saturday 9:00am - Noon)

Website and Online Banking
www.aaafcu.com
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AAA FCU will be closing
early at 3pm on Friday,

April 7th in observance of
Good Friday.

Look for this logo to avoid ATM fees in
St. Joseph County (Indiana)

Follow us on social media
AAA FCU will be closed on

Saturday, May 27th and
Monday, May 29th in 

observance of Memorial
Day.

April 2023

AAA FCU Lunch & Learn

How to avoid being scammed:
Guidelines for seniors and
those that care for them

Presenter: Joe Deitz, Sr.
Financial Investigator for St. Joseph

County Prosecutor’s Office

Thursday, May 4, 2023
Noon until 1pm

American Legion Post 50
1633 N Bendix Drive

South Bend, IN

RSVP by 4/27: Cristie Carter, AAA FCU 
ccarter@aaafcu.com

574.232.8021

Tired of forgetting your ATM PIN? 
Wish you could change it yourself? Now you can!

You now have the ability to change your ATM/ Debit card
PIN.

Step 1: Call 1.866.985.2273.  If the number you are calling
from or that you enter when prompted matches what is on
record, you will go to step 2.  If not, the call will be termi-
nated. 
Step 2: You’ll be prompted to enter your last 4 SSN digits.
When it matches, you’ll be prompted to enter a new 4 digit
PIN.  If the SSN doesn’t match, the call will end. 
Step 3: For debit cards, you will be prompted to enter the
CVV2 code and expiration date. If it matches, you will
enter a new PIN.  If it doesn’t match, the call will end. 

WAKE UP
your dormant accounts

It's nice to find some cash tucked into the pocket of your
spring jacket or squirreled away in an old wallet. 
But don't forget about accounts you have at the credit
union or other financial institutions. If you're not using the
account, after a certain time period, you will be charged 
inactive fees.
Eventually, if you don't respond to attempts to find you and
there are funds remaining, the money will be turned over to
the state treasury, a process known as escheatment. 
You can avoid losing track of your money by keeping your
account active - depositing and withdrawing funds or set-
ting up an automatic transfer or scheduled payment. Also,
make sure your contact information is up-to-date.


